


Newbold & Tredington C of E Primary School and Day Nursery


Creating a chance to SHINE every day

“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and 

glorify your Father in heaven.”  Matthew 5:16 


NEW CLUBS AFTER HALF TERM - Please send Mrs Baker an email to book your 
child onto the club for the half term


Week beginning 6th November

Monday Tennis Club

Tuesday Cookery Club and Singing Club

BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom and the work that 
they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm (Teachers are not available)

Wednesday Creativity Club

SCARF life based programme - each class will have a visitor into school for a session 
during the day.

Thursday Yoga Club

BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom and the work that 
they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm (Teacher are not available)

PTFA Meeting 7.30pm The George, Shipston

Friday I Movie club

Swimming for Year 5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Our Collective Worship value this half term is 

THANKFULNESS


This week’s prayer

Dear Lord, 

Look over us over all, during the half term break and give us the opportunity to relax and rejuvenate 
ready for the next half term

Prayer written by Mrs Welsby


Week beginning 13th November

Monday Tennis Club

Tuesday Cookery Club and Singing Club

Parent’s evening 4-6pm

Wednesday Creativity Club

Thursday Yoga Club

Parent’s evening 4-6pm

Friday Non Uniform Day - Bring your lucky dip bags back in return for not wearing uniform

I Movie club

Swimming for Year 5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay



House points this week

Foxes Eagles Frogs

130 116 118

Golden Ticket

Carter

PTFA Christmas Fayre


We are pleased to announce that we will be running a Christmas 
Fayre this year on Thursday 30th November 5.30-7.30pm


We will be having a variety of external stall holders for you to 
purchase gifts from (we still have a few tables left if you know 
someone that would like a table to sell their goods - email 
ntptfa@welearn365.com) We also need donations of bottles (any 
bottle of anything - shampoo, wine, olive oil!), bottle-shaped gift 
bags and mince pies and cakes for the cafe area.

Please let the PTFA know if you can support in any way.


We will also be having a non-uniform day on Friday 17th November. 
Instead of sending in money, we would like you to fill 
the bag that will be sent home on 17th November 
with Lucky Dip Prizes for children.


After half term all children at 
Tredington will need a pair of 
wellies that will stay in school so 
that they can go onto the field at 
play times.

The winner of Read To Succeed 
is…

Freddy

mailto:ntptfa@welearn365.com





PE times for next half term


As we move towards the colder weather we are changing the days that your child will do 
PE. 

Please see the table above to see what days your child will have their PE lessons.


Ruby - Thursday and Friday afternoon

Sapphire - Monday and Wednesday afternoon

Emerald - Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon

Amber - Monday and Tuesday afternoon


On PE days, all children may come into school in their PE kits to reduce the amount of time 
spent changing.

Please make sure that your child has the correct kit.


Navy blue/black joggers or leggings (No logos please)

House PE t shirt

School jumper or blue plain hoodie

Trainers


In future the children will complete the daily mile in their school shoes on non PE days.


If your child is attending either yoga or tennis club and it isn't their PE day, then they will 
need to bring their kit in so they can change before attending the after school club.


Many thanks for your support




Monday 6th November Back to school and nursery

Tuesday 7th November BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom 
and the work that they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm 
(Teacher are not available)

Wednesday 8th November SCARF life based programme - each class will have a visitor into school 
for a session during the day.

Thursday 9th November BOOK LOOK - Please come into school to look at your child’s classroom 
and the work that they have been doing. School open 3.30-4.30pm 
(Teacher are not available)

Friday 10th November Swimming for Year 5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Tuesday 14th November Year 6 NHS height and weight appointments (details will be sent out) 

Parent’s evening (Appointments via School Cloud later in the term)

Thursday 16th November Parent’s evening (Appointments via School Cloud later in the term)

Friday 17th November Non Uniform Day - Lucky dip prizes

Swimming for Year 4/5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to 
swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay

Saturday 18th November Newbold Open Morning - site at Newbold open for prospective new 
Reception and Nursery parents 9-11am

Friday 24th November Swimming for Year 5/6 (pm). Please email if your child is unable to swim.

Payment for transport on Parentpay - LAST SESSION

Thursday 30th November PTFA Christmas Fayre 5.30-7.30pm (Please let the PTFA know if you 
know anyone who would like a stall) Please note: there will be no late 
club available on this day.

Friday 1st December Staff training day - school closed but Nursery open

Monday 4th December Reception NHS height and weight appointments (details to be sent out)

Tuesday 12th December Newbold Christmas play

Wednesday 13th 
December

Newbold Christmas play

Thursday 14th December Sapphire Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in 
their class for a lesson and a celebration of the work they have 
completed in the term.

Friday 15th December Amber Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their 
class for a lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in 
the term.

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas dinner

Tuesday 19th December Ruby Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in their 
class for a lesson and a celebration of the work they have completed in 
the term.



Wednesday 20th 
December

Emerald Curriculum Celebration - you are invited to join your child in 
their class for a lesson and a celebration of the work they have 
completed in the term.

Friday 22nd December End of term - Finish at 1.15pm for all school aged children

Monday 25th December Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January 2024 Warwickshire Staff Training Day (school and nursery closed)

Tuesday 9th January Back to school and nursery

Monday 12th February Half term

Monday 19th February Back to school

Friday 22nd March Staff training day - (school and nursery closed). 

Monday 25th March Easter holidays

Monday 8th April Back to school and nursery

Monday 6th May Bank holiday

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATS week

Monday 27th May Half term

Monday 3rd June Back to school and nursery

Monday 10th June Croft Farm Residential for Year 5/6

Friday 19th July End of term - Finish at 1.15pm for all school aged children


